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PROPOSAL DEVELOPMENT 
RFP 23-006M 

Amendment #1 

ISSUED MAY 25, 2022 

 

This amendment is being issued to clarify and correct the RFP. 

 

 

Important Note to Offerors:  You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal 

or initial receipt on Submittal Form A. Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the RFP 

terms and conditions referenced in this amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the RFP 

remain the same. 

 

 

   

  COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 

Valette Keller 

Procurement Officer   

907.269.6039  AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 

valette.keller@alaska.gov 

    

  DATE 
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Changes to the RFP: 

 

Change 1: In Section 1.04 Prior Experience on page 4 of the RFP, delete the first paragraph and replace with 

the following: 

 

 “In order for offers to be considered responsive offerors must have at least five (5) years of 
experience researching and assisting with the organization, timelines, and general development of 
grant proposals in sectors that are relevant to improving outcomes for Trust beneficiaries.” 

  

 

Change 2:  In Section 3.02 Contract Term and Work Schedule on page 10 of the RFP, delete the first sentence 
and replace with the following:  

 
 “The length of the contract will be from the date of award, approximately July 1, 2022, to June 30, 

2023.” 

  

 

 


